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Dear Parents / Carers, 

Halloween Disco for Year 4, 5 & 6. 
This year will see the return of our Halloween Disco for children in Years 4, 5 and 6 on Tuesday 29th October 
4:40pm – 5:40pm. Tickets for this event will cost £2 per child and they will receive a snack and a drink.  
 
We would love it if all the children could dress up and help set the spooky atmosphere. Children that would 
like to attend will need to be collected from school at the normal time and brought back to reception at 
4:40pm wearing their spooktastic costumes. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing all of the spooktacular costumes and will award a prize for the best 
costume. 
 
If your child would like to attend please complete the slip below and return to school with your payment by 
Wednesday 23rd October. 
 
Please note that children in Year 4 must be collected by an adult named below. 
 
Kind regards 

 
Mrs L Latham 
Principal 

Halloween Disco Year 4, 5 & 6 
 
I give permission for _______________________________(childs name) in _______________________ class 
to attend the Halloween Disco after school on Tuesday 29th October at 4:40pm. 
 
I enclose £2 for the cost of the ticket. 
 
My child will be collected at 5:40pm from Reception by __________________________________________ 
 
My child can walk home after the disco (Year 5 & 6 only) 
 
Signed: __________________________ Parent / Carers  
 
Telephone Number: _________________________ 
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